
 

 

 

 

Hello everyone!  

        This year, the school council organised a Halloween colouring competition.  We split the school 

into four different groups: reception; years 1 and 2; years 3 and 4 and years 5 and 6.  For each group 

the school council offered three different pictures to colour, so that there was a selection to choose 

from – they had the half term holidays to colour them in and bring them back on Monday 31st 

October.  On Wednesday 2nd November, in our school council meeting, we judged them.  In each 

group there was a winner and a runner-up.  On Friday 4th November, in our assembly, the school 

council representatives announced the winners and the runners-up and gave them their prizes, 

which were a bag of sweets each for the runners-up and a huge bucket of sweets for each of the 

winners. 

      We would like to thank everyone who took part in the competition.  It was a very difficult task 

choosing just two winners from each group so well done!! 
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